
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

 The Curry County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing, Pursuant 

to Curry County Code 2.01.020, for the continuation of service for the ASA 1 (North 

County),  and to consider transferring Ambulance Service Area (ASA)- 1 (North 

County),  Port Orford Community Ambulance, to Cal-Ore Life Flight, currently servicing 

ASA-2 (Central County) and ASA-3 (South County), as well as deviating from the code 

standards to allow a 5 year extension of the Cal-Ore Franchise in all service areas per 

2.01.230(2).   The Hearing is scheduled to begin at 1:00P.M., on August 15, 2018 at the 

Board of Commissioners’ regularly scheduled meeting located at 94235 Moore Street, 

Gold Beach, Oregon. The public is welcome to attend.  

 

 

For further information contact:  Clark Schroeder, Curry County Administrator, (541) 

247-3287 

 

 

 

PUBLISH DATE:  Curry Coastal Pilot – Wednesday August 1st 

   Curry County Reporter – Wednesday, August 1
st
  


